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On behalf of my entire household, I thoroughly endorse the evidence presented by CowfoldvRampion in their impact
statement and also Cowfold parish Council in their objection to the proposals, voiced in the PC meeting of 26th February.
The community are united and vocal in their opinion that this project is the wrong project in the wrong place. As I have
lived in the area for most of my life, I am familiar with many of the sites which will be adversely affected by the proposal,
many of which would be quite impossible to reinstate, causing a massive loss of local biodiversity.
Rampion have not been clear enough at all in their plans or paid adequate attention to local concerns which have been
very clearly voiced,they are also failing to answer perfectly legitimate concerns when voiced by properties that are directly
affected by their plans; we are part of an established, working rural community that cannot be simply reorganised by an ill
conceived 'desk-top' project of this magnitude.
We therefore deserve to be clearly heard and to have our concerns properly addressed on every level.


